## **INVITATION TO BID**

## **SNOW REMOVAL**

Simsbury Public Schools is requesting bids for snow removal at its school sites for the 2023-24 school year. Bids are to be based on snowfalls ranging from 1" - 3" through 12" and over. Bids will be awarded for the regular plowing of Simsbury High School, Henry James Memorial School and Tariffville School as well as on a "will call" basis for all seven Simsbury Public Schools. Specifications and a bid sheet may be obtained from Carol Mitchell (cmitchell@simsburyschools.net). Sealed bids marked "SNOW REMOVAL BID" will be received until 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, September 21, 2023 at the Board of Education offices at 933 Hopmeadow Street, Simsbury, Connecticut. The Simsbury Board of Education reserves the right to accept all or part of any bid. EOE

Jason Casey
Director of Infrastructure and Technology